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Hi. My name is Natalie Waite.  I own a home at the Maple Village Complex located at Naylon and Keele (my home is 9888
Keele Street).  I am also a member of the Maple Village Homeowners Association (MVHA) that is the subject of the Notice
of Hearing for Application A322/22 scheduled for Thursday, May 11, at 6 pm.

Following the written documents we received from COFA regarding this Notice of Hearing, I am submitting my objection to
this application.  100% against it.  The fact that they started the structure without proper permission is very indicative of the
lack of respect and adherence to policies. The structure should be taken down. If a homeowner wants to build, but it may
unfortunately infringe on others property, ask permission. Simple as that. 

Best regards,

Natalie Waite 
9888 Keele Street 
Maple, Ontario 




